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Re:  Change Notification for 151-00667  

 

To Our Valued Customer: 

 

To better serve your business, we inform you of the following change. 

 

HellermannTyton part number 151-00667 is no longer available in its current material.   

 

The current material is a PVC that contains Dibutyltin which has been banned in Europe 

following REACH regulations and by the Food Sanitation Act in Japan.  It will be 

replaced with a grade of PVC that is Dibutyltin free.  This will be a running change. 

 

Our records show that your part number is 1436-1051-ND, last ordered in 2017.  

 

Due to the urgency of this change, we ask that you acknowledge this notification within 

10 business days.  If we do not receive a response, we assume the change can be executed 

as planned without further notice. For additional information or assistance please contact 

your HellermannTyton Customer Service Representative. 

 

We appreciate your support in this change and thank you for your continued business. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kelsey Shrader 

Quality Project Engineer           

Office: 414 355 1130 x 8751 

Email: kshrader@htamericas.com 


